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14th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

PARENT/CARER BINGO EVENING 
TUESDAY 17TH DECEMBER 2024 - 4.40PM - 6.00PM 

 
We would like to invite all of our parents/carers and other adult family 
members to our bingo night held in the academy hall from 4.40pm - 
6.00pm on Tuesday 17th December 2024. There will be festive prizes for the 
winners! The doors will open at 4.40pm and bingo will commence at 
5.00pm. 
 
Tickets cost £3.00 each and this includes your bingo tickets for the 
evening, a hot/cold drink and a hot dog in a bun.  
 
All adults and children are welcome but children must be accompanied by 
an adult of 18 years old or over. Children may also play but must have a 
£3.00 ticket. 
 
Please complete the reply slip on the next page and return with your 
money (cash only and please enclose the correct amount of money as we 
are unable to give change.) All slips will need to be returned by Friday 6th 
December and as we are limited for space, tickets will be issued on a first 
come, first served basis. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you there. Should there be any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact myself or the academy office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr. M. Hallam  
(Wider Opportunities Lead Teacher) 
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PARENT/CARER BINGO EVENING 
TUESDAY 17TH DECEMBER 2024 4.40PM - 6.00PM 

 
 

Name of adult/s attending ……………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Name of child/children attending  
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I request ……………… tickets and enclose £………………………. payment. 
 
Signed person with parental consent ……………………………………………… 

 
Date ……………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 


